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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
December 2, 2020 

 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 
 

Re: Supplemental Agreement #1, Hemphill Construction 
 Ben Luckett Road Bridge, LSBP-45(17) 
 
 

The Engineering Department is requesting the Board approve the Supplemental Agreement #1 to the contract 
of Hemphill Construction Company Inc. for $1,800.00 to remove and replace a crushed driveway pipe adjacent 
to the bridge and to authorize the Board President to sign the OSARC Supplemental Agreement – Contract 
form. 




